
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 
Tel/Fax: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com 

 
 

Ben Botros, Regulatory Manager 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 

 Short-Term Confidentiality 
 

April 14, 2020 
TSBU-20-F003 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 USA 
 
Subject: Class II Permissive Change Application for Panasonic Single Modular,  
                    Model WW18A under FCC ID: ACJFZA3A20A Certified Under FCC Parts 22H, 24E, 27 and 90 

For Installation within Panasonic Personal Tablet Computer, 
Model FZ-A3 with FCC ID to be, FCC ID: ACJFZA3A. 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 CFR §§ 0.457, 0.459), 
Panasonic Corporation of North America hereby requests the following filed sensitive information to be held 
under short-term confidential, pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s 
Rules and the provisions in FCC Public DA 04-1705.  
 
We request temporarily confidentiality of 180 days, starting from the original issued Certification grant date. 
 
 Test Setup Photographs 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Botros 
Regulatory Manager 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
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